
 

 

 

Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Well, the year end is upon us. Most of us will think, “what a year it 

was” and we’d probably be correct. But in essence we have 

endured a period which none of us anticipated and we have 

managed come through the other side. 

 

On behalf of your P&DARCS committee, I would like to wish all our 

members and their families a safe, joyous Christmas and a happy 

new year.  

 

If you are catching up with family or friends, it will be a time to 

celebrate all the good things we have and the wonderful place 

in which we live. 

 

For 2022, I look forward to seeing all of us flying again and joining 

in the camaraderie that makes our club the great organisation 

that it is. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clear skies to all 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President  
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


